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As someone who works the elections, processing mail-in ballots for days prior to and 

during the election, and whose sister who was the former City Recorder for the City 

of Bend who had over a decade experience doing the same, I submit that I am 

vehemently opposed to removing the right for mail-in-voting in Oregon. It is SAFE. It 

is SECURE.  It is RELIABLE. This bill has nefarious origins and must be stopped. 

Barbara Smiley 


